Social Club Event Cancellation Notice

Dear Members,

We regret to inform you that the upcoming Social Club event scheduled for [Date] has been
cancelled due to the latest health guidelines and safety protocols.

Your health and well-being are our top priority. We appreciate your understanding and support
during these challenging times.

We look forward to rescheduling this event in the future and will keep you updated on any
developments.

Thank you for your continued support.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Social Club Name]



